
NOTICE 

Ethiopian ID Card Renewal 

29 June 2015 

It is to be recalled that a penalty has been levied on those who failed to renew ID cards given to 

persons of Ethiopian origin. In view of the feedback received from members of the Diaspora, the 

Government of the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia has waived the penalty fee until 6th 

August 2015 (Hamle 30, 2007).  

The Embassy therefore calls on all members of the Diaspora to renew their ID cards on time 

before the expiry of this new deadline.  

For enquiries, please contact our Diaspora Department Team:  

Demeke Atnafu  
Minister Counsellor I - Diaspora Affairs 
Tel: 0207 838 3873 
email: demeke@ethioembassy.org.uk 
 
Feseha Zeryhun  
Counsellor - Diaspora Affairs 
Tel: 020 7838 3884 
email: feseha@ethioembassy.org.uk 
 
Yalew Kebede 
Diaspora Participation Officer 
Tel: 020 7838 3877 
email: yalew@ethioembassy.org.uk 

 
***ENDS*** 

 
Embassy of the Federal Democratic of Ethiopia, London 

17 Princes Gate, London SW7 1PZ 
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